
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 17, 2015

TO: Honorable John Otto, Chair, House Committee on Appropriations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB5 by Otto (Relating to strategic fiscal reviews of state agencies.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill codifies the Strategic Fiscal Review process conducted by the Legislative Budget
Board. The bill requires continuation of a specified review of selected state agencies and directs
delivery of a report of findings by the seventh day after the date a regular legislative session
convenes.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KK
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